N REPUBLIC OF LIBERIA

. MINISTRY OF INTERNAL AFFAIRS
= VIONJAMA CITY, LOFA CUNTY

December 14, 2023

Mr. Bodger Scott Johnson

Executive Director

Public Procurement and Concession Commission
Executive mansion Grounds

Capitol Hill, Monrovia, Liberia

Dear Mr. Johnson:

We extend our sincere complements and wish to officially inform you that we
have not receive any allotment from 2021 up to this fiscal year 2023.

In view of the above, we have been unable to meet up with the requirements
(the procurement plans and the quarterly reports) of the Public Procurement
and Concession Commission (PPCC).

We look forward to receiving allotment to comply with the mandate of the
Commission.

Thanks for your understanding and consideration.

Sincerely yo
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’

lellam 'famba Kamb
Superintendent
Lofa County, Liberia
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